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Friday 15th July, 2022 
 

Dear parents and carers of Year 6,  
 

We are now entering the final week of Year Six and the children are very excited to welcome 
you into school to celebrate the end of their primary school careers. Below is a table with a 
reminder of the events taking place next week for Year 6 and who is invited into school to 
take part.  

Date, Time and Location Event Who is invited? 

Tuesday 19th July 
9:30am  

School Hall 

Mass  Children and staff in school 
only (no parents) 

Wednesday 20th July 
9:30am 

School Hall 

Dress Rehearsal of ‘Peter Pan’ Children and staff in school 
only (no parents) 

Wednesday 20th July 
5:30pm 

School Hall 

‘Peter Pan’ Year 6 Production 2 guests per child in Year 6 
(This includes additional 
children, due to space) 

Friday 22nd July 
9:30am 

School Hall 

Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 2 adults per child in Year 6 

 

On the last day of term, Friday 22nd July, Year 6 are also invited to bring in a school jumper or 
polo shirt (separate to the one that they will be wearing on the day) and a marker pen, if they 
would like to ask their friends in Year 6 and across school to sign them. 
 

We would also appreciate a small contribution to some Year 6 party food for a party (just for 
the Y6 children) on Thursday afternoon if possible. Please do not worry if you are unable to 
contribute, as there is always more than enough food for the children to share. Class 
teachers will allocate items to each child early next week to ensure there is a range of food.  
 

We have asked children to bring a photograph of themselves in Nursery or Reception into 
school so that we can create a leavers display board. This photograph could be of your child 
at St John Vianney or another school, or even on their first day at St John Vianney, no matter 
the age. If you haven’t already, please could you send the photograph in to be photocopied 
and returned or email it to school at office@stjohnvianneynewcastle.org 
 

We thank you in advance for your support with making the children’s last week so 
memorable.  
 

Best wishes,  
Mrs Spencer 
 

Mrs K Spencer 
Year 6 Teacher/ Assistant Head Teacher 
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